From:

Sent: 20 February 2022 23:50

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Murphy's Yard development: planning application 2021/3225/P
Attachments: i jecti :

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your
password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being
used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Planning Department,
Please find attached the Friends of Kenwood's objection to the above application in its present form.

Kind regards,

Helen Payne
Membership Secretary
Landscape Forum
Development



